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Jodey Peyton - is a botanist working at the CEH in the UK. Her interests 
are invasive species and she has worked on numerous projects involving 
landscape-scale habitat and species surveys. 
 
Dr Oliver Pescott works within the UK Biological Records Centre where 
he supports the use of plant species occurrence data, collected primarily 
for ‘Atlas’ projects, in ecological research. More recently he has also in 
led the development of a structured, plot-based plant community 
monitoring scheme (www.npms.org.uk). 

The monitoring of species and communities can take many forms. One of 
the key divisions is perhaps between that which is conducted by paid 
workers, and that which is done in a volunteer capacity (e.g. ‘citizen 
science’). This talk will outline some of the various attributes and 
successes of both types of monitoring as conducted in the UK, for plants, 
over the 20th and 21st centuries. 

Thanks to Stapledon Memorial Trust Travelling Fellowship. 

http://www.npms.org.uk/

